
 

 

 
 
 
 

    ADDENDUM No. 1 
   (September 25, 2020) 

 
 

   PSS-RFP-20-041 
          

“CNMI PSS LONGITUDINAL DATA SYSTEM (SLDS) INFRASTRUCTURE” 
 

To All Interested Proposers: 
 

Due to the anticipated lengthy process of the RFP, we are issuing this Addendum to advise you of the 
following changes, corrections and other information. 
 
1.  The RFP’s public notice duration has been reduced from eight (8) to five (5) weeks. Therefore, 
      the last day of advertisement will be October 02, 2020. 
2.   The deadline to submit “Questions” has been moved up from October 27 to October 09, 2020. 

                    “Responses to Questions” is moved from October 30 to October 16, 2020. The proposal  
                    submission deadline will remain as is, November 05, 2020 at 9:30 a.m., local time. 

3.  On the RFP “Scope of Work” under “ Selection/Process Evaluation Criteria, section  
      4) “Cost”: should read as 4) Cost (20 Points) and “Phases 2-3” should read “Phases 2-4”. 

             4.   Proposers are encouraged (but not required) to submit a link with the proposals to a 
                    pre-recorded presentation. The presentation should not exceed one hour. 

5.   Proposers are also encouraged (but not required) to provide links to their demo site, sandbox,  
      or other testing environment. 
6.  Off-island Proposers can send proposals electronically to Mrs. Vilma Castro at the email address 
      vilma.castro@cnmipss.org on or before the RFP’s submission deadline of November 05, 2020 
      at 9:30 a.m., local time. Hard copies of the Proposal packages must be labelled “PSS-RFP20-041”  
      postmarked no later than the closing date, and sent to one of the addresses provided below:           
                    Mailing Address:                                             Physical Address: 
                    Public School System                                     Capitol Hill Road 

       Procurement & Supply                                  Isleta Ct, Bldg. 1206 
       P.O. Box 501370                                              Saipan, MP 96950 

        Saipan, MP  96950 
           

              Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 
                         
              Sincerely, 
 
              Lillian T. Gumba 

       Interim PSS Procurement Officer 
 
       xc:  Jacqueline Che- Acting ARE Senior Director       
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